Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Sent: Sunday, July 8, 2018 5:11 PM

To: ‘Matt Green'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Rebecca Haskell; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; DeAnn Grant
Subject: RE: SRO State COM # 006H (1-20-18) Release (2RP-4589) Workplan

NMSLO approves of the delineation plan. As stated in the plan, confirmation samples of the bottom/sidewall are
necessary to ensure all impacted material has been removed. Approval from NMOCD is also necessary.

Ryan Mann

Remediation Specialist

Field Operation Division

(575) 392-3697

(505) 699-1989

New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM 88240

From: Matt Green [mailto:mgreen@2m-environmental.com]

Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 9:45 AM

To: Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>; mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

Cc: Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com>; Dakota Neel
<DNeel2@concho.com>; DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>

Subject: SRO State COM # 006H (1-20-18) Release (2RP-4589) Workplan

Mr. Bratcher / Mr. Mann,

Good morning, please find attached the Soil Investigation Summary and Proposed Remediation Workplan for the SRO
State COM # 006H Release (2RP-4589) for your review and approval. Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks and have a good day.

Regards,

Matthew Green, P.G.

President

2M Environmental Services, LLC.
Cell #: 432-230-3763

Office #: 432-614-6793
mgreen@2m-environmental.com
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